
CAROLSIDE NURSERY SCHOOL 

 

EARLY CLOSURE 

 

Nursery will close at 2.30pm on 

Friday 31st March 

(Doors will open from 2.15pm 

enabling parents to collect their 

child from Nursery before collecting 

any siblings from the School) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery will resume for the next 

session on Tuesday 18 April 2017 at 

8.50am 

 


